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Immediate Past Delegate Report 

 

 March 13 -15 I traveled to Cromwell, CT with our current Delegate Diane C. and 2 past 
Delegates, Elaine R. and LaVaughn R. to attend NERD. I introduced our new Delegate to the 
assembly on current and past Delegate from the North East Region. 

 The NERD weekend’s primary purpose is to prepare new Delegates for their first WSC. 
We also heard a report from the Northeast Regional Trustee, Joan S. It was a wonderful 
weekend. 

 Just to let you know I was elected secretary for the 2016 NERD. I would not have stood 
for the position, were it not for my experience as secretary for NYN. My thanks to all of you for 
that experience, 

 I am looking forward to my first experience of leading the New GR meeting at the Spring 
Assembly/Convention. I’m sure I will be a little nervous that first time but know that Elaine R. 
has prepared me well for this. 

 I continue to write my article for the Northern Hi Lights each month. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth S. 


